
 

NNEEWW  MMEEXXIICCOO  RRAACCIINNGG  CCOOMMMMIISSSSIIOONN  

NNOOWW  AACCCCEEPPTTIINNGG  RRAACCEE  MMEEEETT  

AAPPPPLLIICCAATTIIOONNSS  

 

On May 7, 2018, the New Mexico Racing Commission began accepting 

applications for an additional license to conduct a race meet in the state 

of New Mexico. 

All applications must be received by the close of business (MST) on 

Monday, July 30, 2018.   

As more information becomes available, it will be posted on the New 

Mexico Racing Commission’s website. 

 

 

Contact:  Ismael “Izzy Trejo (Ismael.Trejo@state.nm.us) 

        Rosemary Garley (Rosemary.Garley@state.nm.us) 
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